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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 
MCHF Buy a Bale Appeal - The College will be participating in an appeal to assist our struggling farmers 
with the drought from Monday 20th August 2018 until Monday 10th September 2018. Money raised will go 
towards the purchase of bales of hay. The appeal will also provide an opportunity to raise awareness of the 
importance farmers have in our lives. Donations can be made to the Main Administration. For more 
information see attached flyer or visit www.buyabale.com.au Thanks to Mrs Eid (Secondary teacher) and 
her husband who donated $1000! 
 
Term 3 College Open Day - The College welcomes its parents and wider community to tour the facilities, 
services and learning environment. The upcoming open day will be held on Wednesday 5th September 2018 
from 10am–12pm and will include a tour of the new Secondary Building. Complete the tour booking form 
located on the College App or via the link below 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Riy53dVPHkqKNkQ7G7ifQujTSh1JOyNJk0U6Fe
WMesFUNkY5U1hBOEowN0gwQVJMRkM3OVgwU08xVy4u 
For more information please contact Mr Elie Asmar on 9633 6600 or easmar@mchf.nsw.edu.au  
 
A Vocations Night will be held on 31st August 2018 at 7:30pm at St Charbel – see attachment 

DOING THE ROUNDS   
MCHF celebrated the Sisters’ Foundation Day with a Mass and walk-a-thon on 14th August and a 
holiday on 15th August. - MCHF would like to thank the Growers Market in Northmead for supplying water 
bottles for our College walk-a-thon and members of the Parent Association for their hard work in preparing 
over 1000 sausage sizzles. We raised close to $20,000 which will go towards resources. 
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Year 7 and Year 1 together Monday 13/8 for a film study lesson on The Lorax. – This term Primary 
and Secondary staff have partnered up and have been observing one another’s classes and learning new 
ways to engage students. The students are enjoying the extra teacher in class and the new classrooms! 

   
 

Year 11 PE at F45 North Parramatta on 10/8/18. Thanks to Eddy and Roy Asotasi for having us!  
Yr 7 and Yr 5 Arabic classes working together on 16/8/18 

   
 

4 Aqua are focusing on Informative Text - Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. After 4 weeks of 
learning, the students created their own chocolate bars in the Secondary Food Tech room 16/8/18. 

    
 

Congrats to the Yr 11 Society and culture class for cooking some great Vietnamese cuisine judged 
by staff members on 13/8/18 

    



Students completing the ACARA trial tests 17/8/18. Parents at the diabetes seminar on 17/8/18. 

   
 

Yr 11, 2019 cohort at subject selection evening on 17/8/18 

   

CONGRATULATIONS 
All Rounder Awards – Y1: Antonio Katrib, Olivia Halabi, Serena Sadek Y2: Antonio Eljer, Sebastian Diab, 
Ayva-Marie Ibrahim Y3: Natalia Bazouni, Mykal Abdou, Georgia El Khoury, Grace Ghabache Yr 4: Elias 
Bechara, Milaniya Nehme 
 
Bronze award – Y2: Clara Akik, Charbel Chiha, Maribelle 
Abdulahad, Angelina Khoury, Rafael Ishac Y3: Maria Elias, Zac 
Moujalli 
 
Rep sport:  Our mixed Frisbee team defeated St Agnes 8-0 to 
progress to the Grand Final next. Good luck! Our Yrs 
9/10 rugby league team lost the Grand Final to McCarthy 12-
18 but did put up a good fight, losing only in the final minute of 
the game. 

PARENT CORNER 
Thank you to Flowers by Laudi – Flowers for all occasions, who has donated flower decorations for 
the Yr 12 formal. Ph: 02 9682 7464 Mobile: 0416 079 766 floralsbylaudi@hotmail.com Florals by Laudi: 
Centre Pieces, Church Decorations, Home Decorations, Sashes, Flowers for all Occasions, All Colours. 
 
Community hubs – Contact Afrah on 0401 451 686. See attachments. 
  
Join the BIGGEST AND BEST Taekwondo school in the Holroyd area! Fearless Martial Arts - 187 
Fairfield Road, Guildford West. High energy Taekwondo classes with experienced, qualified instructors. Call 
Master Chris Barnes on 0415 663 966 or visit www.facebook.com/fmataekwondo 
 
Events: http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/events/ For E-newsletter email admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au W: 
http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/ F: https://www.facebook.com/mchfparramatta/ Twitter:  
https://twitter.com/MCHF_Parramatta  
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